
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/6/2017 2:25:01 PM
Subject: RE: Monday GSP event

Will do.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 2:24 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Monday GSP event
 
​Ok. Just let them know.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2017 2:06 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Monday GSP event 
 
Debbie received the call initially and sent it to me on 6/31. I talked it over with TB and she thought it was a good idea 
for him to do it. I confirmed it with TB this morning to make sure before I put it on the Lt Gov’s calendar. The event is 
casual so I am certain that they would be fine to get there at 7:15.
 
L-
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 1:40 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Monday GSP event
​He won't be able to make it there until 7:15. Please let them know. When did we get this invite?
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